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BROOKLANDSFARM DEVELOPMENT

Roger L I

Mon 4/22/2024 1:34 PM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

You don't often get email from _Learn why this is important

| OBJECT to this development for the following reasons,

1.The proposed slip road off the Thanet Way will make Chestfield Road a rat run.

2.Flooding issues at the junction of Chestfield Road and South Street are a regular occurrence without
the the proposed new development.

3.Increased demand for health care

R.G.Lee
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